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January 2nd, 2021 
 
 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 
California’s Proposition 65, also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act 
of 1986, was enacted in the state of California in 1986.  The Act lists chemicals known to the 
State of California to “cause cancer, birth defects or reproductive harm” and requires that 
companies provide a “clear and reasonable” warning to California consumers before exposing 
them to any of these chemicals. 
 
Toddy Gear has fully tested its decorating and printing inks used to decorate its products in the 
USA and Mexico.  The inks used do not contain chemicals at concentrations that would require 
a Proposition 65 Warning label.   

 
Toddy Gear has in place a testing program that enforces a restricted substance list (RSL) which 
includes chemicals listed under California’s Prop 65.  Our vendors are required to abide by this 
RSL to prevent regulated chemicals from being found in our products. While Prop 65 Safe 
Harbor limits have not been established for all materials used in Toddy Gears products, and 
from time to time those limits change, Toddy Gear does not intentionally add chemicals that 
require a warning label.  
 
For products manufactured on or after August 30, 2018, should Toddy Gear become aware 
that a product requires a Prop 65 Warning, we will indicate on our website any such item that 
requires a warning label and will apply a short form warning label to the product prior to 
shipment.    
 

 
   
Specific questions regarding Toddy Gear’s policies may be directed to Toddy Gears Compliance 
Team. 
 
 
 

                 Sincerely,   
 

              
               Jason Emery 
                President 
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